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our book, we have made wanted posters,
sequenced events, described characters and

had excellent discussions around the plot.

The children have been fabulous at sharing
ideas and listening to others' opinions
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In Literacy this week we have continued with

p
In Maths this week we have been
learning about statistics, we have put

information into tables, used tallies,
®
pictograms, bar charts and line graphs!
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Some of the children have really enjoyed music

this week with their link classes and in the hub,

A

learning new instruments.

Others have had fun in PE practising for sport's

day! Year 5 have continued with their swimming

lessons and are making great progress. @

In Science this week we enjoyed making slime.
We talked about the three states of matter and
how these can have a chemical reaction. We
discussed whether the change was reversible or
non reversible. The children made excellent

observations and asked great questions. %
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